
MORMUGAO PORT TRUST 
MARINE DEPARTMENT 

 
DC/S-21/2006/414        13.02.2006. 

CIRCULAR 

     ---------------- 
 

     SUB:  Reception facility for oily bilge water and waste oil 
 
Please refer to our circular No.DC/S-21/2004/122 dated August 12/13, 2004 on the 
above subject. 
 
Reception tank of 5 cu.m. capacity to receive oily bilge water and waste oil from barges 
and small crafts has been installed at No.10 berth adjacent to the I.O.C. bunkering 
point. 
 
All barge owners, passenger launch owners and fishing boat owners are advised to 
instruct their Masters to pump their oil bilge water and waste oil into the reception tank.  
Due care needs to be taken while transferring the oil water/waste oil to ensure that it is 
not spilled in water or around the reception tank. 
 
The service for reception of oily water/waste oil is being provided free of cost to 
encourage barge, passenger launch and fishing boat owners/operators to make 
maximum use of the same and prevent pollution of the sea and inland waters of Goa 

 
 
 
 

(CAPT. ANIL PANJWANI) 
 DEPUTY CONSERVATOR 

To 

 

1. The President, 
 Goa Barge Owners' Association, 

 Vasco da Gama 
 

2. The Secretary, 

 Goa Mineral Ore Exporters' Association (GMOEA), 
Waglo Bldg. 

 Panaji. 
 

3. The President, 
 Mormugao Launch Owners' Association, 

 Vasco da Gama 

 
4. The President, 

 Goa Fishing Boat Owners' Association (GFBOA), 
 Vasco da gama 

 

cc: Captain of Port, 
 Panaji - Goa 

 
cc: Dy. Commissioner of Customs, 

 Custom House, Mormugao Harbour. 

 
cc: M/s. Ocean Sparkle Pvt. Ltd. 

 
cc: All concerned  

 
 


